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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE –May 20, 2019 

 

Shooting Incident 

 

 

Detectives from the Adams County Sheriff’s Office are investigating a shooting that occurred outside a 

motel in the 7300 block of Pecos Street. 

On May 19th, 2019 at approximately 9:45 p.m., Deputies responded to a report of a shooting at 7320 

Pecos Street. Upon arrival, Deputies encountered a victim of an assault and another victim with a 

gunshot wound to the torso. A preliminary investigation at the scene indicated that the shooting was 

the result of an attempted robbery. Both victims were transported to Denver Health Medical Center.  

Two men were seen fleeing the scene. Detectives request that members of the public with information 

about this incident contact the Adams County Sheriff’s Office Detective Division at 7203221313. Tips can 

remain anonymous.   
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